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On 1 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Horticulture New Zealand for an extension to the timeframe for providing 
evidence for Topics 1 and 3*. The Panel’s First and Second Minutes set the deadline at 6 November 
2017. 
 
Horticulture New Zealand has sought a three day extension to 5pm, Thursday 9 November. The 
reason, set out in an email from Horticulture New Zealand’s Environmental Policy Advisor, was to 
provide time for the Advisor to meet with the organisation’s local members.  
 
As the Advisor has only recently commenced her role with Horticulture New Zealand, this is 
considered to be a reasonable request and we therefore grant it. 
 
 
 
Dated 2 November 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

*The email from the Environmental Policy Advisor actually specified “Topic 2” but it is assumed from 
the remaining content of the email that this was meant to specify Topic 3. 


